Salt lake City, Utah
October 25, 1962

0il Conservation Commission
District No, 2
Drawer DD Res Hanson Federal #l—D
Artesia, New Mexico 12-16=30
West Henshaw Gbr. Pool

Mr, M. L, Armstrong, Supervisor 2 /vé% - /}Z ) {
L -r.:’,'-':"‘:.—,..v,\.,...,.

Dear Mre, Armstrongs

I am writing in reply to your letter regarding over=producing the
above subject well during the month of August, 1962,

Our report to the Commission for the month of August showed that
our monthly oil allowable was 180 barrels and that the actual
production from this lease was 6& barrels, The lease being under-
produced by 112 barrels for the month, -

Very truly yours,

Q;Q:EEEQLSAA:@— (l}i;~u3**-

Blair Steele, Operator
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